
From:  Suzanne Phillips <sepims@aol.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 08:33:35 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Extend comment period on the Hollywood Millennium project
 

I request that the time for public comments be extended in light of the mandated shutdown. It is 
only right that the public be given the full opportunity to comment on a project that will so 
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